
7.1 
FBC Scholarship Deadline 

7.2 
Deacon Meeting-6:30pm 

7.3 
“This I Know” Study 9:30am 

7.6 
Men’s Rooted Conference-8am   
NO Women’s Ministry Think 

Tank  
7.7 

CE/Outreach Meeting-11:45am 
7.14 

Trustee Meeting-11:30am 
7.16 

Church Council-7pm 
7.21 

Baptism Sunday 
Quarterly Church Business 

Meeting-11:45am 
7.23 

J.O.Y. Circle-7pm 

7.24 
Men’s Book Club-6:30pm 

7.26 
High School Mission Trip 
Women’s Better Together-

6:30pm 

7.28-8.1 
CIY Mix Camp 

  

Mark Your Calendar 
July is a busy month.  We are planning a 
men’s conference, going to family camp, 
and taking a group to a youth conference.  
However, as I look at the calendar I 
realize that every month is full.  August 
will be focused on planning Praise in the 
Park.  In September, we have an 
apologetics conference we will be hosting 
at FBC, as well as kicking off Wednesday 
Night Live.  Potentially two conferences 
in October, and then the holidays will 
start ramping up in November and 
December.  Sometimes I wonder whether 
there will be a time when things slow 
down.  But the amount of activity 
happening at the church and in my life 
isn’t really a problem.  In fact, I love it.  
I’m really excited about everything 
coming up, and hopeful for what God is 
going to do through it all.  But busy-ness 
can be a problem.  Some have quoted the 
phrase that being busy is Being Under 
Satan’s Yoke.  I would admit that could 
be the case.  Busy-ness is a problem when 
we fill our lives with things that distract 
us from God.  Busy-ness becomes satanic 
when we use it as an excuse to neglect: 
family, church, Bible reading, prayer, 
friendships, taking care of ourselves, and 
the list goes on… Even as busy as we can 
all potentially be, we have to prioritize 
important things over “good” things.   
 
There tends to be a sense of competition 
for our time.  We face this dilemma all 
the time at the church.  We have events, 
classes and programs that we believe are 
really valuable and important, and so we 

promote them as best we can to get as 
much involvement as possible.  
Sometimes people are so inundated with 
“good” things to do or be part of that they 
are pulled in a thousand directions trying 
to keep up with it all.  Inevitably, the 
result is that so many good things have 
prevented people from doing the most 
important things.  This is the proverbial 
Mary vs. Martha syndrome.  Martha was 
busy with lots of good things, while Mary 
was focused on the most important thing.  
There is a question that only you can 
really answer.  What is most important in 
your life?  And secondly, what must you 
do to make sure it’s being kept in the 
highest priority position?  The likely 
answer to the first question is: faith, 
followed closely by family.  The answer 
to the second question is much more 
difficult, but it will most likely involve 
saying no to something less important 
that is distracting you from Christ, and 
His plan for your future and your family.   
 
So, if I can encourage you to do 
something, I’d say this: spend more time 
in prayer, in the Word, with your family, 
and less time worrying and running from 
here to there.  Do the things that build 
your faith, and quit the things that add no 
value to your life or the well-being of 
your family.  After all, Jesus said: “Seek 
first His kingdom, and His righteousness, 
and all these things will be added to you 
as well.” 
 
In Christ,  Pastor Luke 

Love Christ.  Love Others. Think Biblically! 
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7/7/19 Ronda Moffitt, Deb Carpenter,       
Crystal Clark & Veronica Moffitt 

 

Denise Bowker, Mary Rohm, Tammie Trout, Maddie Dunn,  
Mollie Dunn, Melissa Struble & Monica Dennison 

7/14/19 Jo Bjorling, Marcy, Rusty &  

Shaylee Smet 

 

Denise Bowker, Joyce Thomas, Felicia Bonynge, Natalie Kugler, 

& Logan Thomas 

7/21/19 Ronda Moffitt, Penny Dixon, Dixie 

Bodeen & Maddie Dunn 

 

Denise Bowker, Steph Leonard, Jess Swift, Kassidy Leonard,  

Mollie Dunn, Terry Leonard & Jess Weist 

7/28/19 Sharon Moffitt, Kim Quam, Bryce 

Moffitt & Sidney Quam 

Denise Bowker, Natalie Kugler, Nadine Coulter, Tammie Trout, 

Mollie Dunn, Jess Weist & Monica Dennison 

Hi Volunteers!  Thank you for serving in the nursery during the 10:15 worship service.  Please be in the nursery ready to serve by 
10:05am so the Sunday School nursery staff can transition to service.  *If you cannot serve on your scheduled day, please switch 
with someone else on the list in advance and communicate that change with Mollie via Facebook or by texting/calling 309-371-
6962.   Thank you for serving!    

Committee Member of the Month 
Finance Board Member of the Month for July — Jacque Nelson Bruns   

Trustee of the Month for July— Dennis Dixon  
 

Prayer Team 2019   
   July 7th-8am-Peggy Johnson & Kurt Diesch–10:15am-Anita Parkinson. Tina McCaw & Jason Connell 

  July 14th— 8am-Marty South, Jon & Lindsay Ricke-10:15am-Jeanne Barber, Laurie & Mick Louck 
July 21st - 8am-Troy & Tish Riddell  -  10:15am—Lisa Litwiler, Mary Lee Finch & Barb Bryant 

July 28th –8am-Doug & Diane Hessman—10:15am Jason & Shelly Snyder & Lonnie Maynard 
  

 Weekly Attendance & Offering 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

**Weekly Current Expense offering needed to meet 2019 budget - $10,840.71  
 

Lives Changed by Jesus Christ! 
Year To Date Baptisms —  8 

Year To Date Decisions for Christ - 3  

Volunteer & Giving Information 
 Date         Nursery                   Kids Worship                      

 DATE 6/2/19 6/9/19 6/16/19 6/23/19 

8 AM 104 106 100 84 

10:15AM 225 233 272 251 

TOTAL 329 339 372 335 

Date 6/2/19 6/9/19 6/16/19 6/23/19 

General 
Fund Giving 

 

$11,262.03 
 

$14,823.50 
 

$7,989.42 
 

$11,374.70 

Designated  
Giving 

 

$849.00 
 

$2,418.00 
 

$237.00 
 

$801.00 

Total Giving $12,111.03 $17,241.50 $8,226.42 $12,175.70 



Kids Club Ministry 
We had an 
amazing week of 
Roar Vacation 
Bible School and 
we couldn’t have 
done it without 
our volunteers!  
Thank you to 

every single person who helped in 
any way.  Also, thank 
you to the parents, 
friends, and 
family 
members who 
brought their 
kids.  We’re 
now getting 

ready for Praise in the Park (Sunday, 
August 18th) and Kids Club for kids 
ages 3-5th grade (starts Sept. 4th).  Kids 
Club registration will be open at the end 
of this month.  If you are interested in learning 
more about how you can serve in FBC’s Kids 
Ministry, please contact Mollie anytime!   
 
Free School Supply Shop: Saturday, July 
27th from 9-10:45am 
FBC is hosting a Free School Supply Shop at 
Keithsburg City 
Hall on Saturday, 
July 27th from 9-
10:45am during the 
food pantry.  There 
are no income 
requirements, we 
just ask that adults 
only shop for 
children living in 
their household.  We 
encourage shoppers 
to bring their school list.  Supplies will be 
limited so come early!  Want to serve?  Please 
contact Mollie at 371-6962 to sign-up.  
Volunteers need to arrive by 8:15am.  Want to 
donate?  We are accepting monetary 
donations or school supplies.  Please leave 
your donations with Pam or Mollie in the 

church office.  Checks can be 
written to “FBC” with “School 
Supply Shop (CM)” in memo.  
*Please do not place in the 
offering plate. Thank you for 
your help! 
 
Kids Worship News (Sundays 
during the 10:15am service) 

It is an honor ministering to your family in 
Kids Worship during the 10:15am service on 

Sundays!  We will 
continue to have 
Family Worship 
through August and 
then go back to 
having the kids 
downstairs for the 
entire service starting 
Sunday, September 
1st.  We will not have 

Kids Worship on August 18th as that is our 
church-wide, annual Praise in the Park.   
 

Starting Sunday, September 1st, Kids 
Worship will be offered to kids ages 3
-4th grade.   

Students in 5th and 6th grade will be 
recognized and celebrated in Kids Worship 
on August 25th (their last Sunday with us.)    
 
Also starting September 1st, Angela Pauley 

has agreed to be our new lead teacher 
for the 3 & 4-year-old class.  Denise 
Bowker will continue to teach in the 5-
1st grade class and Mollie will teach the 
2nd-4th grade class.   

 
It is our desire to minister to you and your 
children to the best of our ability. Feel free to 
contact Mollie at any time if your family has 
special needs.  Also, please take the time to 
update health alerts or food allergies the next 
time you are checking-in for Sunday School or 
Kids Worship. Thanks again for allowing us to 
serve your family!  
~ Mollie Dunn, Children’s Pastor 



Hey guys! 
As we are nearing our 
mission trip, I wanted to 
encourage you guys to 
start preparing your minds 
and hearts for what God 
has in store. In Matthew 

25:40 it says “The King will reply, ‘Truly 
I tell you, whatever you did for one of the 
least of these brothers and sisters of mine, 
you did for me.’” We are going to BE the 
hands and feet of Christ! This trip is not 
about you and what you want to do but 
rather what Christ would have us do. 
Don’t come into this trip with 
expectations of how it should be, instead 
pray that God would open your heart and 
let you minister to the people we will be 
serving! I look forward to serving 
alongside each and everyone of you. – 
Mario Pauley  
 

Volunteers 
Needed! 

 

We are gearing up for 
the fall session of 
Collide, and are in need 
of volunteers! We need 
people to serve in all aspects, you could serve food, 
help organize games, or even lead a small group. If 
this is something that interests you please contact 
Mario Pauley at 309-582-6044!  

High School Collide  
Our high school students will continue to meet 
on Wednesday nights @ 6:30pm. We will have 
a short devotional, games, and fellowship. We 

hope to see all our high school students on 
Wednesday nights!  

July 26-August 2nd- High 
School Mission trip is 
right around the corner! 
Start praying about how 
God wants to use us! If 
you have not filled out the paper work and 
turned it back in please do so ASAP! 
 
 
CIY – JR. High MIX–JH MIX 
Camp in Holland, MI at Hope 
College Campus. July 28th-Aug. 
1st, 2019.  Registration for this 
event is now closed. 
 
  
FBC Scholarship Deadline Is July 1st - If you 
are recent high school grad or college student and an 

“official” member of 
First Baptist Church 
(joined by baptism, letter 
of transfer or statement of 
faith), you may now 
apply for the First Baptist 
Church Educational 
Scholarship.  Scholarship 
forms can be found in the 
lobby at “Information 
Station” by the 

Secretary’s office. The deadline to turn in the 
application is 3pm on Monday, July 1st, 2019 
 
 

 

Praise in the Park Family Fest will be 
Sunday, Aug. 18th from 10am-3pm in Aledo’s 
Central Park! This is always a great time and 
we will have games geared towards our youth! 
Invite a friend and come join us! 
  

Collide Fall Retreat 2019! 
@Camp Summit in New Windsor 

Friends, Food, Fun & Faith! 
 

Mark your 
calendars! Collide 

Fall Retreat is 
Saturday & Sunday, 
October 12th – 13th! 
More details coming 

soon! 
 

C O L L I D E   Y O U T H   N E W S! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Handy Men/Women Volunteers Needed-The FBC Trustees would like to assemble a list of folks that would be 
willing to occasionally volunteer to pitch in and assist with small projects to help spread the load and keep our 
church beautiful and functioning properly. If you would be willing to add your name to this list, please see Aaron 
Struble or call the church office 309-582-7812 so Aaron can get your contact info. Thank you for your help and 
support of our ministry. 
 

Deacons Past & Present - We are looking for more deacons to serve communion at our 8am & 10:15am church 
services. Anyone who is a present or past deacon or the spouse of a present or past deacon can serve commun-
ion.  We have communion 6 times a year so we will start a rotation.  Please sign up to serve on the Sign Up sheet 
on the bulletin board by the church office.  Questions, see Jon Ricke or call him at 309-945-3804.  Thanks for your 
assistance.  

A Word From Pastor Seth  

Hello Church family! 
 
I want you all to know that we have a 
ministry opportunity for you to serve and 
to pray for.  The Bus Route on 
Wednesday’s during the W.N.L. classes. 
The last few years we have been renting a 
50+ passenger bus 
and picking up 
kids. We have stops 
in New Boston, 
Keithsburg, Seaton, 
and Aledo. This 
spring we started 
with a record 
number of 38 kids 
on the bus and we 
quickly realized we 
need help. Two 
adults for 38 kids is not a good ratio. We 
need help to continue this Ministry. 
  
This is the list of needs for the Bus 
Route: 
 
Snack Preparation = 1 person 3:30 - 
4:30 or until food is ready.  
 
Pick up crew = 3 people 5:00pm – 
6:30pm 
 
Drop off crew = 3 people 8:00pm – 
9:30pm 
 
 
 

 
Church Bus Driver for Drop Off = 
Buttonwood and the Y – 8:pm – 9pm 
 
Snack Donations – Frozen Un-crustables 
(Smucker’s Strawberry), Go Go Squeeze 
(Applesauce) and small waters (8-10oz).  

 
Prayer for the kids – 
Everyday 
 
Please contact me to support 
this Ministry. Email: 
seth@firstbaptistaledo.com 
Phone: 309-582-7812 
~Seth 

 
 

New Sunday School 
Class!  Meat  For the 

Growing Christian: 
 

“Meat For the Growing 
Christian” starting Sunday, July 
7th,  each Sunday at 9am in 
Collide Room “F.”  Taught by 
Pastor Seth.  Introducing Bible doctrines 
to Christians that are ready for the "meat" 
of the Word of God. Whether you have 
been a Christian for years or for a few 
months, you will benefit from this study 
of doctrines of the Word of God.  Sign up 
on Sunday’s Connection Card.  

Volunteers Needed! 

mailto:seth@firstbaptistaledo.com


 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

July Women’s Better Together Gathering 
 

Kelly Higgins and Kim Sheese are co-
hosting the July Better Together 
Gathering at Kelly’s home-  605 SW 
10th Street Aledo on Friday, July 26th at 
6:30pm.  This month’s theme is BFFs—
Biblical Friends Forever!  Please bring a 
snack to share.   
 

Other Women’s Ministry Happenings 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Women’s Ministry 

Women’s Conference! 
Revive ‘19:  Seeking Him - Indianapolis, IN  

September 26th-28th, 2019 
 

RESTORE YOUR FIRST LOVE.  
REMOVE BITTERNESS, FEAR, AND WORRY.  

REFRESH YOUR SPIRIT.   
 

Experience personal 
refreshment and be 
equipped to share the hope 
of revival with others.  
Ticket Cost is  $159.  
Attendee is responsible for 
purchasing their own ticket 

from Revive19.com and the FBC Women’s Ministry will 
cover the cost of the hotel.  Please see  or call Jenny Dixon 
(309-373-0104)  for more details and to secure your lodging!   
This conference does sell out!  Jenny needs to know if you 
are attending so she can reserve your room.  
jenllong1@gmail.com. 

THRIVE Women’s Retreat—Nov. 1st-3rd 
Buchanan, Michigan 

 

Schedules, responsibilities, deadlines, caring for the needs of 
others— our lives, as women, are filled with opportunities. 
Most days we wouldn’t have it any other way. But the stuff 
of life can leave us longing for more of 
what Jesus promised to give us.  “I 
came that they may have life and have 
it abundantly (John 10:10).” 
 
THRIVE is a weekend designed to help 
you experience more of Jesus—through 
His Word, worship, fellowship, fun, and incredible food (that 
you don’t have to cook!)  Come join us! Because Jesus wants 
far more for you than to simply survive.  Cost is $145 per 
person (includes  lodging and meals.)  If Thrive is the only 
Women’s Conference you attend in 2019, the Women’s 
Ministry will pay $100 towards your cost, making your cost 
for Thrive $45. Please see Jenny Dixon to sign up or for 
more details:  jenllong1@gmail.com.   

Women’s Ministry Think Tank –  No Women’s 
Ministry Think Tank Meeting in July.  We’ll resume 
on Saturday, August 3rd at 9am in the Enon Room.  
All ladies are welcome to join us.  These meetings are 
designed to plan the ministry events, classes and ac-
tivities throughout the year. 
 

 

J.O.Y. Circle  - The J.O.Y. Circle Ladies—(Jesus, 
Others, Yourself) will 
meet on Tuesday,  July 
23rd at 7pm Enon Room.  
All ladies are invited to 
join us.  J.O.Y. Circle is a 
gathering of the women 
for a time of fellowship 
and learning.  Questions, 

see Vivian Kopp or Sherry Huffstutler. 
 

Women’s 
Prayer Time 

 
What better way is 
there to show love 
for someone than to 
commit to pray for them? On the first 
Sunday of each month, our Women's 
Ministry PrayerCare group spends the 
Sunday School hour praying for a por-
tion of our First Baptist women. All 
women are welcome to join us on July 
7th @ 9:00am in the lower level class-
room #5.  If you have questions, see 
Jeanne Barber or Peggy Johnson.  



You Can Still Register!! 
Rooted Men’s Conference:  Band of Brothers! 

Saturday, July 6th, 2019 
From 8am-3pm at First Baptist Aledo 

 
Speaker:  A.J . Reynolds—Pastor of Harvest Bible Chapel  

Delicious hot lunch catered by  A Guy & A Grill,  
light breakfast and snacks provided. 

This is a one day awesome conference with AJ Reynolds, breakout discussions, 
fun activities and  great food.   Free to attend!  Sign up on Sunday’s Connection 

Card or by calling the church office at 309-582-7812. 
 

 

Men’s Book Club  
The Men are invited to join Pastor Luke on Wednesday, July 24th at 6:30pm for Book Club.  We will 
be covering the book “Lies Men’s Believe” by Robert Wolgumuth.  If you are interested in participat-
ing, stop by the church office to get a copy of the book.  Book cost is $15. 
 
Like a seasoned angler, our enemy opens his tackle box and selects the lure most likely to attract his 
intended prey—usually the one you and I are least likely to consider harmful. Each lie we bite on 
causes us to feel pain, lose or injure relationships, and miss out on the abundant life that God wants us 
to have. Lies Men Believe exposes the lies that men most commonly believe, and shows you how to 
combat those lies with the truth. 

Lies like:  Pleasure and Entertainment Can Truly Satisfy Me,   If I Mean Well, That’s Good Enough, 
If I Discipline My Children, They’ll Rebel, & I’m Measured by How I Compare with Other Men.  
Find out how lies are holding you back from freedom, joy, and intimacy with God and others. Discov-
er the power of the truth. Because once you fully embrace the truth, nothing is ever the same. 

Men’s Ministry Council  
The FBC Men’s Ministry Council will NOT meeting in July.  We’ll resume on August 3rd at 7:30am. 

 

Fall Men’s Conference Opportunities 
 

Quest Father Son Retreat at Life Action Camp — Oct. 4th-6th, 2019 in Buchan-
an, MI—Interested?  Signing up via the Connection Card will begin soon. The first 
sign ups will get the first choice of beds in the cabin. After the cabin is full Pastor Seth 
will book other accommodations.  Cost:  $100 for the Dad and $50 for each son. 
 
Quest is a fun filled weekend for  fathers and sons.  These father son adventure weekends feature outdoor events 
jam packed with activities designed to help dads and sons reconnect.  You will make memories that last a lifetime.  
Spiritual principles are embedded into activities and athletic events to equip fathers and sons for the journey ahead.  
We recommend that sons be at least six years old for this event.    Pastor Seth is coordinating and attending this 
event so if you have questions, please see him for details. 
 

NOTE DATE CHANGE!!  
Men’s Momentum Weekend Is Now  Oct. 18th—20th, 2019   

Buchanan, MI at Life Action Camp-Cost for Momentum is $100  
 
Men do not thrive on bread alone (although the food is great at a Momen-
tum retreat!) Food, fellowship, and spiritual recharging mark these men’s 

time together. Guests are challenged in their Christian walk, prompting many to make life-changing decisions. We 
encourage men to lead their families—and ultimately our nation—with deliberate action, resisting the role of pas-
sive onlooker. This retreat is designed for men ages 16 and older.   Watch and listen for sign up. 

Men’s Ministry 



“Faith Is For Weak People” by Ray Comfort  
Copies available in the church lobby.  Cost-$10 

 
This month’s book is “Faith is for Weak People” by Ray Comfort. 

 Every day that we interact with the world, we are in a battle. At stake is the eternal 
destiny of the souls of our friends, family members, and coworkers. It is a battle we 
wage not only in prayer but also in words. When we are faced with objections to the 

faith we profess, are we ready to respond? 
 

Apologist and evangelist Ray Comfort has spent his entire career answering objec-
tions to the faith, and he wants you to be equipped to do the same. In this practical 

book, he shows you how to answer 20 objections to Christianity, including questions 
such as: 

- What physical proof is there that God even exists? 
- Why does a "loving" God threaten eternal torture for not believing in him? 

- If there's an all-powerful God, why is the world so out of control? 
 

Don't go into battle unarmed. Let Ray Comfort train you to be ready with an answer, 
not so you can be right, but so you can help bring people from darkness into light. 

 

 

 
Deacon Meeting— Tuesday, July 2nd at 6:30pm. 

CE/Outreach Meeting—Sunday, July 7th at 11:45am in the Enon Room. 

Church Council & Quarterly Business Meeting- The Church Council will meet Tuesday, July 
16th at 7pm.  The FBC Quarterly Business Meeting will be Sunday, July 21st at 11:30am.  All FBC 
members are encouraged to attend the Business Meetings.   
 

 

 

Faith & Reason Made Simple – Helping people of all ages defend their faith in the midst of skeptical, un-
believing culture. This event will help you know how to assist your children, grandchildren and others to 

defend their faith. Making the complex issues of apologetics 
simple and understandable.   

Rick McGough of  Local Church Apologetics will be holding a 
2 night Apologetics class at First Baptist Aledo during Wednes-
day Night Live (Sept. 4th & 11th) as well as sharing a message 
during the 8am & 10:15am church services on Sunday, Sept. 
15th concluding with a seminar Sunday evening from 6-8pm. 

Watch and listen for class sign up details coming soon! 

 

Book of the Month 

Upcoming Meetings! 

Faith & Reason Made Simple Special Event! 



Mark Your Calendar  
 Praise In The Park Family Fest! 

Sunday, August 18th from 10am-3pm 
In Aledo’s Central Park 

 

 Praise & Worship—10am.  
 FREE Lunch! - Following Worship service until 12:30pm. 

 Water Inflatables  (Kids, bring your swimsuits) - Noon-2pm. 
 Kona Ice—Noon—2pm. 

 Holy Hands Puppet Ministry—2pm. 
 Gospel Music by Faithful Crossings— 12:30pm. 

 Mini Market of faith inspired products featuring                                        
Inspired Sweets & Candles, Adorned & MS Designs — 11:30am-2pm.  

Bring your lawn chair! 
 

Please be in prayer about who you will invite to join us at Praise In the Park.  This will be a 
great day for you to invite friends, family and neighbors who don’t have a church home to join 

us for worship, lunch and family fun in Aledo’s Central Park. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



HAPPY BIRTHDAY      HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 
Bill Smock     July 3 
Scott Williams    July 5    
Carroll Franks 
Lydia Clark 
Sadie Bonynge    July 6     
       July 8   Kurt & Renee Diesch 
Veronica Moffitt 
Patty Hay 
Marge Goding    Judy 7 
Ellie Smock     July 9 
Bree Elliott     July 10 
Logan Thomas 
Jackson Huffstutler    July 11  Stewart & Jan Klink 
          Brian & Monica Dennison 
Sharon Moffitt    July 12  
Sarah Hess 
Hudson Ringle    July 13   
      July 14  Claude & Eloise Moreland 
Collier Buttgen    July 15 
Tanner Hessman    July 16 
       July 17  Mike & Kathy Sponsler 
Gordon W. Cooper    July 17 
Grace Buttgen    July 18 
Katelynn Loving 
Kelly Higgins  
Mindi Schultz  
Kelli Koch   
John Huffstutler    July 19  
Trenton Higgins 
Jadon Bowker 
Hollie Johnson    July 20 
DJ Smith     
Andrea Noble    July 21 
Carmen Ruh 
Adell Struble     July 22 
   
Gene Bear 
Jordan Riddell    July 23 
Braxton Kellett    July 24   
Eli Kelly     July 25  Brock & Dawn Huffstutler 
Sonja Huffstutler 
Marjie Earl     July 26     
Darron Moffitt 
Javin Dellitt 
Gracie & Essi Lloyd    July 30 
Cameron Monson    July 31    

 

If your name is not on our birthday or anniversary list and you would like it added, please call 
Pam at 309-582-7812 so we can add it to the list. 

 

 

Thank you so much for the lunch served after the services for my          
husband, Bob Sell.  A very special thank you to the ladies who served it.  

~Myrna Sell. 
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PRAYER AND CONCERNS—IF YOU ARE IN NEED OF PRAYER CHAIN  

PLEASE CALL: THE CHURCH OFFICE AT 309-582-7812 
 

HEALTH AND WELL BEING 
Ron Glynn, Family of Bob Sell, Patti Thompson, Sydney Lancaster, Amy Foreman, Family of Reno Franks, Noah Louck, 
Lonnie Maynard, Alberta Schrock, Marsha Minnick, Gary Kendall, Quinci Shride, Family of Colette Hawkins, Joyce & 

Earl Robbins, Stacie Bendele, Terry Hileman, Aggie Adams, The family of Billy Searl, MaryAnn Olson, Wanda Blair, Paul 
& Ellen Irwin Burton, Phyllis Voltz, Evan Lomelino, Family of Dee Dellitt, Jennifer Connell, Isabel Egesdal, Connie 

Mattson, Peter Beaudoin, John Welch, Mary Kaplan, Chase, Jesse & April Duff,  Janet Rind, Dennis, Kathleen & Rhonda 
Carlson, Scott Price,  Henry Leichty, Gage Ortberg,  Shawn Carter, Ryan Struble,  Lisa Hammill,  Connie Freeman, Austin 

Loving,  Jessica Ruh, Tricia & Rory Conway, Bill McKinley,  Calvin Frye,  Pastor Mark Harris,  & Lauryn Russell  
 

NURSING HOME 
Bill McKinley & Marge Goding  

 
    MISSIONARIES  & MILITARY 

Danika & Stuart Volz & Rigoberto Cruz 
Jordan Riddell, Jackson McKay, Holly Mattson, Joe Elliott, Spencer  Zielke,  Jon Szalonek, Tyler Mattson,  

Kyle Mandle, Charles Schultz, Terry Schaefer,  Matt VanderHeyden & Tara Helmick 
 

  OTHER CONCERNS  
   The church & all decisions 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
800 NE 6th Avenue 
Aledo, IL 61231 
 
Phone:  309-582-7812 
Fax:  309-582-2064 
Email: fbcaledo2@frontiernet.net 
www.firstbaptistaledo.com 
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